
 
 

 

 
V-SOFT CONSULTING GROUP, INC.  

MINORITY BUSINESS TO MINORITY BUSINESS SPEND 
RECOGNITION 

 
LOUISVILLE, KY – November 14

, 
2013 – Paul Sizemore and Vincel Anthony represented V-Soft 

Consulting Group, Inc. at Tri-State Minority Supplier Development Council’s (TSMSDC) annual awards 
dinner.  
 
The Agave Awards were hosted at the Louisville Marriott Downtown. A reception, awards ceremony, and 
silent auction took place to benefit the Ty Gettis Memorial Fund MBE Scholarships. During the awards 
ceremony, V-Soft Consulting received the $1,000,000 Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) to Minority 
Business Enterprise spend recognition.  
 
The vision Radhika and Purna Veer have to make a large impact locally and nationally can be seen 
through instances like so.  
 
Currently, V-Soft is recognized as a MBE, and we are in the process of being recognized as a Woman 
Business Enterprise (WBE). The V-Soft staff is excited to be an active partner within the TSMSDC 
community, and we look forward to playing a larger role in that arena. 
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